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BlazeMonster is a tool that helps you to generate Flex code to
invoke BlazeDS Java Remoting services. You can also generate

configuration file for the Java service and give it the name of the
remoting service. This application helps you to check the response
to the remoting service, generate Flex code to invoke the service
and generate the AS3 VO code for the java class. It is based on

BlazeDS/LCDS Remoting services. I'm not a Flash developer but
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as an avid Java developer, I've been trying to generate some Flex
code to consume a BlazeDS Remoting Java Service. It looks like

I've figured out a way. Generating Flex code to consume a
BlazeDS Remoting Java Service There are a few parameters you
can use to generate Flex code to consume a BlazeDS Remoting

Java Service, say for example... SomeService.jspa:Generate
ActionScript/Java/AS3 code:

mws.generateCode("SomeService","SomeService.jspa"); This
gives you the ability to call java classes from BlazeDS, but it still
requires you to write a Flex code to generate the actual bytecode.
Generating Java Service Configuration File The same technique

can be used for generating a configuration file to expose java
classes as remoting services. In this case, you can give the

configuration file the name of the remoting service like so: Now,
you need to specify the arguments for the remoting service. You
can do this in the constructor of the generated remoting service

(the constructor of the generated RemotingService.class). Here is
an example of the constructor of a generated remoting service:
Here, the argument dao.property1 refers to a database property,
dao.property2 refers to an entity bean property, dao.property3

refers to a class property, dao.property4 refers to a wrapper class
property, dao.property5 refers to the class name property and

dao.property6 refers to the class name property. Generating Flex
code to invoke a Java Service Here is an example of how to

generate Flex code to invoke a Java service. This generates Flex
code to invoke the remoting service in this example

(SomeService.jspa) You can look at the generated code here in
this sample project if you want to see the generated code. Some
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sample code in this project: A snippet of the sample

BlazeMonster License Key Free

Introduces BlazeMonster a new approach to help developers to
build Flex components and also generate remoting services. The

presentation covers the following topics: Understanding of
BlazeDS/LCDS and Flex Remoting is mandatory. Generating Flex

code and As3 VO code is done through BlazeMonster. An
example for generating Flex code and Java code. A walk-through
of configuring BlazeDS/LCDS remoting services. A walk-through
of generating AS3 VO code. The presenter is currently working

for a company as a Flex developer. 1. The PowerPoint
Presentation The presentation has the following slides: 2.

Objectives - To explain how BlazeMonster works. - To show you
how to generate Flex and AS3 VO code. - To generate Java and

As3 VO code. - To show you how to use BlazeDS/LCDS
Remoting services. - To give you a sample Flex application. - To

help you configure BlazeDS/LCDS Remoting services. - To
demonstrate how to use the BlazeMonster. - To teach how to

generate flex and as3 files. - To generate Flex and Java classes. 3.
Agenda 4. Demo 5. Introduction - Building flex components -

Viewing a REMOTING service using BlazeMonster. - Viewing a
SERVICECLASS in the BlazeDS/LCDS debugger. - Viewing a

REMOTING service using BlazeMonster. - Viewing a
SERVICECLASS in the BlazeDS/LCDS debugger. 6.

BlazeDS/LCDS - Introduction to BlazeDS/LCDS. - Viewing a
REMOTING service using BlazeMonster. - Viewing a
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SERVICECLASS in the BlazeDS/LCDS debugger. - Viewing a
REMOTING service using BlazeMonster. - Viewing a

SERVICECLASS in the BlazeDS/LCDS debugger. 7. Flex
Remoting - Introduction to Flex Remoting. - Viewing a
REMOTING service using BlazeMonster. - Viewing a

SERVICECLASS in the BlazeDS/LCDS debugger. - Viewing a
REMOTING service using BlazeMonster. - Viewing a SERV

77a5ca646e
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BlazeMonster is a set of tools for adding BlazeDS/LCDS
Remoting services to Flash applications. It lets you view response
from Remoting service, generate Flex code to invoke a Remoting
service and also generate AS3 VO code for the Java classes.
BlazeMonster also lets you generate Flex code to consume
BlazeDS/LCDS Remoting services. When you have Flex code that
wants to use a Remoting service, you can generate stubs, source
code and an MXMLC file that will use the stubs to call the service.
You can also generate configuration files for BlazeDS/LCDS
Remoting services. BlazeMonster also generates Flex code that
will consume BlazeDS/LCDS Remoting services. It lets you
generate Flex code that can invoke the service and have it do
something for you. When you have Flex code that wants to
consume a Remoting service, you can generate Flex code that
takes your calls to the service and turn them into actions and
events. You can also generate Flex code that takes the action or
event and turns it into a Remoting call to a Java method on a
RemoteObject. BlazeMonster also generates AS3 VO code for the
Java classes. This allows you to use that code and have it call the
Remoting services. So you can have Flex code calling your Java
method that calls the Remoting services. BlazeMonster has a
number of features, including: * XSD-based service creation
(generates standard classes and configurations) * Flex metadata
(you can see service implementation information for each method)
* Flex metadata with Java classes (you can see service
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implementation information for each method) * Flex metadata
with Java classes and XSD-based configuration (you can see
service implementation information for each method) * AS3 VO
code for Java classes (you can call the remote service methods
from your Java code) * Flex code to consume BlazeDS/LCDS
Remoting services (generates Flex code to call your Java methods)
* Flex code to consume BlazeDS/LCDS Remoting services with
Flex metadata and Java classes (you can generate Flex code that
can call your Java methods) * Flex code that invokes Java methods
via AS3 VO code (you can call the remote service methods from
your Java code) * BlazeMonster is designed for Flash developers
and has a focus on performance.

What's New in the BlazeMonster?

In this article, we'll walk through how to create a BlazeDS/LCDS
Remoting based Flex client. We'll create a Flex client to consume
services on a BlazeDS/LCDS application using Flex services from
a 3rd party library. We'll also create a BlazeDS/LCDS
configuration XML service and expose a Java class from which
Flex client will consume the service. What's Remoting? This
article assumes that you're familiar with BlazeDS/LCDS
Remoting. In case you're not, you can refer to the following article
to learn more about BlazeDS/LCDS Remoting. [ Creating a
BlazeDS/LCDS Remoting Client Follow these steps to create a
Flex client to consume BlazeDS/LCDS Remoting services: 1.
Download the BlazeMonster and install it as described in [ 2.
Generate the Flex application and package it $ bmflex -s -v flex-
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server 3. Generate the Java API $ bmflex -s -v java-api 4. Deploy
the Flex client to BlazeServer $ bmflex -s -v flex-client 5. Deploy
the BlazeDS/LCDS configuration service to BlazeServer $ bmflex
-s -v config 6. Add the URL of the BlazeDS/LCDS application
and the BlazeDS/LCDS configuration service to the Flex client.

                               7 / 8



 

System Requirements For BlazeMonster:

Minimum: OS: Windows XP Processor: Intel P4 or AMD Athlon
Memory: 256 MB RAM Graphics: DirectX 9.0 compatible
graphics card Hard Drive: 1 GB free hard drive space DirectX:
Version 9.0 Recommended: OS: Windows XP or Vista Processor:
Intel Core 2 Duo Memory: 512 MB RAM Hard Drive: 2 GB free
hard drive space DirectX: Version 9.0
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